
Hello Partner Agencies 

 

It’s officially Fall and Spooky season! Helping Mamas Knoxville hopes everyone is enjoying the cooler 
days, and ready for little ghosts and goblins to enjoy some Halloween candy. 

While I know it is still 2023 many agencies are starting to look at the 2024 calendar. Do you have an 
event you would like us to attend? Please complete the distribution form on the partner page.  

In September, we added an additional day for orders to be picked up. We now have Wednesdays from 
9am-12pm. Pickups are Tuesday from 9am-2pm and Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 9am-12pm.  

Over the past couple of weeks, we have noticed agencies are stocking up their emergency closet. 
Helping Mamas Knoxville understands this need, but we still need the data for those items. When 
completing an order for these items we ask to use your best estimation based on the demographics of 
the clients you serve.  

Helping Mamas will be closed the week of Knox County Fall Break Monday, October 9-Friday, October 
13, 2023. Remember we follow Knox County School calendar for closures throughout the school year. 

Check out the distribution events we will be at this month. These events are open to the public and 
anyone can come get diapers.  

All of this information and more is on the partner page. See the link below. 

https://tennessee.helpingmamas.org/partner-resources/ 

Thank you for being amazing partners to help out all the mamas in need!! 

 

Helping Mamas Knoxville Staff 
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